
 

 

Mary Poppins JR Playbill Program  
This year in the play program, we are offering  

Penguin Shout Outs! to be posted in the programs 
that are handed out at every show. 

 
What is a Penguin Shout Out? 

It’s an opportunity for you as parents, family and friends of 

our St. Jude of the Lake Catholic School  

to put a few words of congratulations  

to our kids in this year’s show program. 

Interested?  

A donation of $10 helps us fund the play and puts a great 

smile on these young actors that  

look forward to putting on a great show for you! 

 Next Steps 

Write 2-4 sentences of congratulations  

for your student(s) 

Submit your $10 donation and Penguin Shout Out to Laurie 

in the school office no later than  

12:00pm, Wednesday May 15 

 

 


